
Thank you from 
the staff at 

Wollaston Library

Thanks to the Friends volunteers and to the 
community for helping to create all of the 
awesome events and improvements to the 

library this year!



The Puppeteer show
during

March Break!
A puppetry, unicycle & juggling show, a free hot 

lunch for kids, and games and crafts in the 
afternoon.  It was wonderful to see so many smiles 
and share in the laughter.  Thanks to all the library 

volunteers and to everyone who participated!



Personal Electronic 
Device drop-in help!
Thank you to FOWL volunteer Heather 

Lawrie, who helped demystify the 
labyrinthine menu prompts on patron’s 

phones, pads, and tablets!



The Giant Summer 
Book Sale!

Thanks to all the book-reading fiends who 
donated thousands of gently used books to 
the book sale, thanks to the many 
volunteers who made light work of 
organizing the event, and a big thank you 
to the community members who 
supported the library with donations at the 
sale. 

All of this community support means that 
the library is able to upgrade equipment, 
purchase new books and dvds, and host 
more programs and events throughout the 
year.



New crime 
mystery books! 

Many library patrons are avid 
readers of crime mystery novels.

In memory of Elizabeth Flanagan, 
who was a long time supporter of 
the Wollaston Library, and past 
member of the Friends of the 
Library, FOWL donated funds to 
purchase new crime mystery books 
each year!



Summer Environment 
Camp day!

A big thank you to Christine Ordanis, a FOWL 
volunteer, who organized the event, invited 

Camp Kawartha to run a series of nature 
programs, and provided energetic leadership 

and enthusiasm for the kids that day.  



Computer Upgrades!

Thanks to a donation from 
FOWL, the librarian was able 
to upgrade the computers, 
replace outdated and failing 
equipment, and improve the 
internet service contract, all 
in order to provide the best 
possible computer browsing 
experience for library 
patrons.



Saturday Morning 
Fun for Kids Program!

The library was open nine 
Saturdays this summer, and with 
the support of FOWL, library staff 
and volunteers created a variety 
of programs to entertain and 
challenge the kids.  

Thank you so much to FOWL and 
to our volunteers, for making this 
such a successful summer.  

And a special thank you to the 
Township and local businesses, 
for ensuring that the programs 
were well advertised.




